
LEGAL AID CENTRE, USLLS 
GURU GOBIND SINGH INDRAPRASTHA UNIVERSITY, DWARKA, DELHI 

Dated: 28th  July, 2023 

Invitation of Applications for Internship from Delhi NCR based Law Students 

Greetings from the Legal Aid Centre, University School of Law and Legal Studies (USLLS), 
Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University (GGSIPU), Dwarka, Delhi. GGSIPU is a NACC 
A++ Government University in Delhi which has made its entry into the World QS Ranking. 
The Law Department of the GGSIPU, i.e, University School of Law and Legal Studies 
(USLLS) is committed to render pro bono legal service to the needy and the under privileged 
through Community Connect Programmes.  

Why internship at Legal Aid Centre, USLLS: The Legal Aid Centre of GGSIPU which is 
also an approved Centre by the Delhi Legal Services Authority (DLSA), is inviting applications 
from Law students for its summer internship programme being held from 2nd August to 2nd 
September 2023. Established in 2001, USLLS is an institution dedicated to law and was the 
first state government law school in Delhi. USLLS is also ranked in top 20 in the NIRF - 
National Institutional Ranking Framework, Ministry of Education, Government of India (Law 
School category). The aim of the Legal Aid Centre is to spread legal awareness and to instil the 
young law students with the feeling of justice, inclusivity, and equality where the students will 
get exposure to the society with a satisfaction of working for the poor and the marginalised 
sections of the society.  As an intern, you will have the opportunity to participate in these 
activities and contribute to the social cause.  
 
Eligibility: The internship is open to students pursuing a 3-year or 5-year law programme 
across Delhi-NCR.  
 
Mode: The mode of the internship will be hybrid. 
 
Certificate: No stipend will be paid to the interns, but a certificate of completion will be 
provided upon satisfactory performance.  As a token of appreciation, a special mention of  
interns with exemplary performance will be made on the official social media handles of our 
Legal Aid Centre.  
 The interested students across the Delhi-NCR, may send your CV along with a cover 
letter of not more than 300 words describing how you will contribute to the activities of the 
Centre to legalaidcentre@ipu.ac.in on or before 1st August, 2023. 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Lisa P. Lukose 

Director, Legal Aid 

Copy to: 
Head, USIT with a request to kindly upload on University website.  


